
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE               
 

ALOHA PACIFIC FEDERAL CREDIT LAUNCHES NEW FOUNDATION WITH  
$10,000 DONATION TO HAWAII HOMEOWNERSHIP CENTER 

 
HONOLULU (DRAFT) – Aloha Pacific Federal Credit Union, Hawaii’s third-largest credit union, 
has launched the Aloha Pacific Foundation to further its commitment to the community and give 
back to the neighbors it serves.  
 
The Aloha Pacific Foundation will support programs and funding initiatives that align with Aloha 
Pacific’s mission and community service areas. Aloha Pacific’s existing grants, donations, and 
scholarship programs, including the Masami Oishi Memorial Scholarships, will be funded and 
managed as programs of the Aloha Pacific Foundation. The foundation is guided by a volunteer 
Board of Directors. 
 
“As Aloha Pacific has grown over the years, so has our commitment to our members and the 
communities where they live, work, and play. Establishing the Aloha Pacific Foundation is an 
extension of the ‘people helping people’ philosophy of credit unions,” said Vince Otsuka, 
President and CEO of Aloha Pacific FCU.  
 
Aloha Pacific FCU has contributed more than $1 million in scholarships, grants, and charitable 
gifts to community-based organizations and local students pursuing higher education.  
 
The Aloha Pacific Foundation presented its first gift to the Hawaii HomeOwnership Center with a 
$10,000 donation to further the non-profit organization’s mission to provide counseling, 
education, and support to create successful first-time homeowners in Hawaii.  
 
“The demand for housing is extremely strong in Hawaii and it’s important that potential first-time 
homebuyers are equipped with the necessary knowledge to purchase a home. The Hawaii 
HomeOwnership Center provides those tools and much more. It’s an invaluable resource for 
anyone looking to buy their first property,” said Robert Morita, board chair of the Aloha Pacific 
Foundation.  
 
“We are grateful for the support of the Aloha Pacific Foundation,” said Reina Miyamoto, 
executive director of the Hawaii HomeOwnership Center. “This gift helps us immensely in our 
mission of educating Hawaii’s homebuyers, a goal shared by Aloha Pacific.”  
 



 
 
Photo Caption: Aloha Pacific Federal Credit Union launched the Aloha Pacific Foundation with a 
$10,000 donation to the Hawaii HomeOwnership Center. Pictured from left to right: Kelli Abe 
Trifonovitch, Aloha Pacific Foundation Board Member; Sheri Kajiwara, Aloha Pacific Foundation 
Board Secretary; Vince Otsuka, Aloha Pacific FCU President and CEO; Robert Morita, Aloha 
Pacific Foundation Board Chair; Reina Miyamoto, Hawaii HomeOwnership Center Executive 
Director; and Carol Marx, Hawaii HomeOwnership Center Immediate Past Chair.  
 
About Aloha Pacific Federal Credit Union 
Founded in 1936 by industrious City and County of Honolulu employees, Aloha Pacific FCU is 
the third largest credit union in Hawaii, with membership totaling more than 63,000 and assets 
of more than $1.2 billion. Aloha Pacific FCU has 11 branches – seven on Oahu, one in Kekaha, 
Kauai, one in Kahului, Maui, and one in Las Vegas, Nevada. In addition, after a 2019 merger, 
APFCU has a branch at the stevedores/cargo handlers company McCabe, Hamilton & Renny 
that is accessible to McCabe employees. Membership is open to employees of more than 2,800 
Select Employee Groups (SEGs) and their immediate families. All residents of Kauai are eligible 
to join Aloha Pacific. All Maui County employees and members of the Hawaii Government 
Employees Association (HGEA) also are automatically eligible to join. Other SEGs include 
Hawaii Pacific Health, Costco and Foodland. For additional information, please visit 
alohapacific.com. 
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